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Statement from Ms Melinda Scash, Principal, Highview College and The Board  

"In light of the COVID-19 recommendation that social distancing should be maintained, Highview 

College has made the decision to cease face-to-face classes at the end of the School day on Friday 20 

March. This will provide Highview College staff with one week of intense training in preparation to 

move entirely to web-based lesson delivery in Term 2. The College has the infrastructure capacity to 

sustain uninterrupted learning for students from that time. We look forward to continuing to support 

all Highview College students throughout 2020.  

We extend thanks to our Highiew College community of parents, students, staff and regular 

contractors for your flexibility and accommodation of extreme measures in extreme circumstances. 

Be safe. God bless.” 
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